GAT Global Action Team, Membership

Cabinet Report for August 21, 2022

Goals for 2022-2023 Lions Year

1.

Build upon / strengthen the outcomes that were developed by the GAT Membership
District Chairperson, VDG Michael Livingstone, during his tenure in this position.

| know VDG Mike met with most Zones at one time or another, mostly via Zoom in the
past couple of years, and talked about many of the excellent options available to clubs
through the LCI and MD19 websites.

Become more familiar with the offerings at both the LCl and MD19 websites for clubs
to grow their membership.

Celebrate growth as shared by clubs, by continuing to share their growth stories via the
District monthly newsletter. This is not a competition, but let’s celebrate with each
other our success stories.

| plan to offer a ‘workshop’ for membership growth in the Cariboo region of 19D, by
inviting the 6 clubs in Zone D10 to a common meeting to share growth possibilities.
Several of those clubs mentioned to me during my visits last year, this is a major
concern. Since Zone D10 does not have a ZC but many did attend Zone meetings hosted
by PZC D3 Debbie Bostock and ZC D8 Karen Bassett, | hope to build upon that interest
from those meetings.

If welcome any / all assistance with this endeavor.

IPDG Joyce Stevens, GAT Membership Chair



